



4 July 2023

Dear Student.

## **RE: Sixth Form Awards Evening**

Hopefully by now you should have had a call from a member of staff inviting you to the Sixth Form Awards Evening. We asked each department in the school to nominate their most outstanding student from Year 13; the student they thought most deserved recognition for their achievements. They decided that it was you! Consequently, this letter is just a formal confirmation of that nomination and to provide more specific information for the evening.

The evening will take place on Thursday 13 July in the East Hall. It will be an informal evening, beginning at 6 pm. It is hoped that the event will finish sometime between 7 pm and 7.30 pm. During this time, you will be presented with an award and a member of staff will say a few short words on your behalf.

Each year it is a very special evening and we very much hope that you will be able to attend and would much appreciate it if you could confirm attendance at the event by email to julie.bateman@driffieldschool.org.uk. It would also be helpful if you could let us know how many people will be coming with you. Please contact us even if you are unable to attend. We appreciate that sometimes students are unable to attend, but in previous years the evening has still been attended by parents who have received the award on behalf of their child. If this is the case for you this year we hope your parents will consider still attending to mark the occasion.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Andrews Head of Sixth Form















